
 

 

 

September 24, 2024 
 

CONTRACT AWARD 
 

ITB 2024-018 

HUGH HOWELL ROAD @ LILBURN STONE MOUNTAIN ROAD 
INTERSECTION IMPROVEMENTS 

 

The City of Tucker is pleased to announce the contract for this project has 
been awarded to: 

Lumin8 Transportation Technologies, LLC. 

The contract amount is $81,140.00 

Approved by Mayor and City Council at the regular council meeting, 
September 23, 2024. 
 

We are extremely appreciative of all the submittals received. 


